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Report Approval 
 
 
On July 25, 2024 a Board of Directors meeting was held on the Pomona Campus where 
the following document was approved for Casa Colina Hospital and Centers for 
Healthcare:  
 

• Annual Report and Plan for Community Benefit, Fiscal Year 2024 
 
A quorum was present and the document was approved unanimously as presented.   
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